

July 25, 2024

## Dear Judge George,

Dr. Toi Blakely Harris has served on the Texana Center Board of Trustees for the last two years representing Fort Bend County, having been appointed by you. She has been invaluable serving on our Board, has participated, offered advice, and attended meetings regularly.

I have spoken with Dr. Harris, and she is willing to serve another two-year term.

Please have the Commissioner's Court approve her reappointment beginning September 1, 2024, and ending August 31, 2026.

Sincerely,

Shena Ureste

CEO, Texana Center

hene Wresk